SAVITRIBAI PHULE PUNE UNIVERSITY

(formerly University of Pune)

Notification
Ph.D. Entrance Examination 2022

Extension of Last Date for Online Applications

In continuation with the Notification No. PGS/4475 dated 15™ September, 2022 and
PGS/4742 dated 30/09/2022, the University through this notification issues following

directions for the information and compliance by all concerned:

The last date of online application for Ph.D. admission process of SPPU is hereby
extended to Wednesday 12™ October, 2022.

e No more extension will be given at any circumstances.
e Facility to change of Centre will be made available from 13" to 17" October, 2022, if
needed, considering availability of seats, reservation, research centres.

> All other directions of the above-referred notification remain unchanged.”
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et
Pune—411 007 -Peputy Registrar
Ref. No. PGS/4 779 (P.G. Admissions)
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